
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council 

Date: 3/5/2025 12:35:18 PM
Subject: Mayor & Council Invitation: City Investments in Hastings-Sunrise Neighbourhood (March 13, 2025)

Dear Mayor and Council,

 

We are pleased to invite you to a media event announcing investments in the Hastings-Sunrise neighbourhood. This media event will take place at 
the Kamloops-Hastings Neighbourhood Plaza on Thursday March 13, 2025.

 

We recognize that some of you may be attending other events at this time.

 

Date:              Thursday, March 13, 2025

Time:              1:30 to 2:30 pm          

Location:       Kamloops-Hastings Neighbourhood Plaza, 400 Kamloops Street at E Hastings Street

Speakers:      Mayor Ken Sim

Note:              This is an outdoor event that will run rain or shine

 

At this event, we will share information and answer questions from media about investments in the Hastings-Sunrise neighbourhood. Investments 
are centered around upcoming construction of a permanent Kamloops-Hastings Neighbourhood Plaza, which was originally established as a 
temporary Pop-up Plaza in 2021, plus additional improvements to the area made possible through the Uplifting Communities Fund. 

 



Note: Staff will be contacting the East Village BIA and plaza stewardship partners this week with updates and to invite them to the 
announcement.

 

Please RSVP to media@vancouver.ca if you plan to attend.

 

Best,

Paul

 

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver

paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

 

 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-
Waututh) Nations.

 

 

~ TVOF 
VANCOUVER 




